
 
 

The Essex County Council (The Heights, Danbury, City of Chelmsford) (One 
Way System) Order 202*. 

 
STATEMENT OF REASONS 

 
 

The request for a one-way system has come from the Danbury Parish Council and has their full support. 
This scheme is being funded by the Chelmsford Local Highways Panel. The Heights estate  
is accessed from Well Lane by two service roads. The northern of these service roads is already one way 
into the estate.  
 
Vehicles are reported to commonly park on one side of the southern service road which increases  
the risk of conflict where opposing vehicles are trying to pass one another. By removing the vehicles 
travelling in the opposite direction it will increase safety by improving the visibility and  
manoeuvrability of users. 

 


